
LEGAL NOTICE TO BE PUBLISHED April 11, 2017 

 

CITY OF BUFFALO 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, PARKS & STREETS 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

SEALED PROPOSALS FOR THE FOLLOWING: 

Coca Cola Field Roof Replacement 

275 Washington Street 

Buffalo, New York 14203 

 
Will be received by the Commissioner of Public Works, Parks & Streets, City of Buffalo, 

502 City Hall, Buffalo, NY 14202, UNTIL ELEVEN O’CLOCK A.M. LOCAL TIME ON 

April 25, 2017 
 
PRE-BID MEETING on April 18, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. at Coca Cola Field, 275 

Washington Street. Contractors to meet at Security door behind right field fence to 

obtain parking pass – enter parking lot at Exchange St.  

 

All questions to be submitted by April 21, 2017 until 12:00 p.m. to Michael Banks, AIA, 
LEED AP BD+C, at DiDonato Associates, 689 Main Street, Buffalo, NY, 14203, email: 
mbanks@didonato.cc 
 
The Proposal documents can be viewed and ordered through the following web site: 
www.avalonplanroom.com in the Public Bid section.  If you do not have internet access 
or have questions on ordering from the site, please contact Avalon Document Services 
at (716) 995-7777. Proposal documents can be picked up at Avalon Document Printing 
at 721 Main Street, Buffalo, NY 14203, upon the payment of FIFTY-EIGHT DOLLARS 
($58.00) non-refundable fee per set. Payment can be submitted only by company check 
or money order made payable to the City of Buffalo, Dept. of Public Works, Parks and 
Streets. NO CASH AND NO PERSONAL CHECKS.  
 

Each bidder’s attention is called to the General Municipal Law, which requires a 
bidder’s Certification of Non-Collusion.  Copies of such Certificates are part of the 
Proposal Form and, unless complied with, bid will not be accepted. 

 
BIDDERS MUST SUBMIT PRIOR TO AWARDING OF A CONTRACT A STATEMENT 

INDICATING THAT THEY WILL WORK TOWARD A MINORITY WORKFORCE GOAL OF 

25% AND A WOMEN WORKFORCE GOAL OF 5%. IN ADDITION, A STATEMENT MUST BE 

SUBMITED PRIOR TO THE AWARDING OF A CONTRACT INDICATING THAT THE BIDDER 

WILL WORK TOWARD A BUSINESS UTILIZATION GOAL FOR MINORITY BUSINESS 

ENTERPRISE OF 25% AND WOMEN BUSINESS ENTERPRISE OF 5%. 

 
The City of Buffalo will not be responsible for full or partial set of Contract Documents, 
including any Addenda obtained from any other source.  The City of Buffalo reserves 
the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informalities therein. 
 
Any questions on this project should be referred to: 
 

      
  Rishawn T. Sonubi,   

Deputy Commissioner of Buildings 

http://www.avalonplanroom.com/

